
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teachers: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Science Date: 27.9.24 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

What a busy couple of weeks we have had. Everyone has settled in well and routines are 

being established. One routine is that we read every day, so please remind your 

child/children to bring their reading books and work diaries in daily. 

Thank you to those who have started signing the work diaries whenever you hear your 

child/children read, practise their spellings or times table (the children know which table 

they should learn for next week).  It really helps show the children that we all work closely 

together.  

 

Curriculum:  

Over the past two weeks in English, we have learned how to write extended noun sentences, 

use commas for lists, add interesting adjectives and additional information into our 

sentences to describe a setting that engages the reader. These skills will be revisited often 

to embed the learning. Next week we shall finish our work on Little Red Riding Hood and do 

some writing based on the play ‘The Selfish Giant.’ that the whole school will see next 

Tuesday afternoon. In Maths we have continued work on place value. 

History continues to look at lives of the Stone Age and in Geography we have learned the 

capitals of different counties. Next week we shall learn about the rives, deserts and 

mountain ranges that run through them. In science we have learned all about healthy eating 

and the 5 main food groups (consolidated by this week’s homework). In RE we have discussed 

what Christians do and why they may wish to support others in the community. 

 
HOMEWORK: 

I would like you to be creative and design a healthy meal. If you wish, you can make your meal using a 

paper plate and collage materials (see examples below). Please include all the 5 main food groups if 

you can. Carbohydrates, Protein, fruit and vegetables, oils and spreads and dairy. 

 
 

                                                                              
 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch,  
 

To be returned by: 11.10.24   

 


